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       "WHERE SOUTHERN HOSPITALITY BEGINS" 



SRC honored area farmers and the ag community at the January 

Luncheon. Congratulations to the following honorees: 

 

Ida HurleyðFarm Woman of the Year 

 

 

 

Bill RogersðJaycee Outstanding Young Farmer 

 

 

 

Dan Jenningsï Agri Business Service  

 

 

 

The Parker FamilyðFarm Family of the Year 
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2017 Board of Directors 

 

Executive Committee 

Chairman: Mackenzie Scherer,  Shelter 
Insurance 
1st Vice Chairman-Economic Development 
Liaison: Zach Fayette, First State Bank & 
Trust 
2nd Vice Chairman: Lisa Heuring, Missouri 
Delta Medical Center 
Secretary/Treasurer: Rick Lovall, The 
Sanctuary 
Past Chairman: Larry Eby, Vast Broadband 
 
 

Other Voting Members 
Glen Cantrell, SEMO Electric Coop. 
Taylor Deere, MRV  Banks 
Mechelle Farmer, Ferguson Medical Group 
Boyd Green, Burns. Taylor, Heckemeyer, 
Green & Edwards 
Rick Lovall, Ministerial Alliance 
Jacob Priday, Monsanto 
Michelle Reynolds, Three Rivers College 
 
 

Ex-Officio 
Brook Buchanan, Downtown Assoc./Retail  
Steve Borgsmiller, Higher Education  
John Leible, Sikeston Jaycees 
Jon Douglass, City of Sikeston 
Darren Chapman, City of Miner 
Tom Williams, Sikeston Public Schools 
 
 

SRC Staff 
Mike Marshall, CEO/Executive Director 

Kathy Medley, Director of Administrative 
Services 
Garth Fuchs, Director of Membership  
Development 
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